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Gentle Shepherd Ministries reaches out in ministry to residents in senior care facilities in southern Minnesota. We are affiliated with InFaith, an American Mission (infaith.org). Gentle Shepherd Ministries and InFaith Mission is  evangelical and non-denominational.
GSM (gsm.infaith.org) is looking for candidates with a heart for God and a heart for ministering to residents in nursing homes, assisted living, and memory care facilities. Our ministries in senior care facilities include church services, Bible studies, Holy Land DVD’s, personal visits, and more.
The candidate would develop and direct a ministry in a new region in Minnesota by starting new ministries in senior care facilities, recruiting volunteers, and overseeing this ministry.
The candidate must go through the application process with InFaith and be approved as an InFaith missionary. If you sense God’s leading, please contact Jerry David, GSM Director, at gsm@infaith.org or at (507)327-1480.

image1.png
& INFAITH

* Gentle Shepherd Ministries




